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GP E 2.1 PROGRAM AND SERVICE LEVEL REVIEW POLICY AMENDMENTS 

 

Issue 

Amendments to GP E 2.1 Program and Service Level Review Policy are required to reflect 

service level changes if approved for the 2025 budget.  

 

Motion Proposed by Administration 

That Appendix A of GP E 2.1 Program and Service Level Review Policy be amended to reflect 

the service level changes for dog licensing, business licensing and garbage and recycling pick-

up as presented. 

 

Report, Analysis and Financial Implications 

As proposed through the 2025 budget considerations and discussions, the service level 

changes if approved for the 2025 budget need to be reflected in Appendix A of GP E 2.1 

Program and Service Level Review Policy.  

 

Changes in services levels for 2025, if approved, include: 

 removal of annual dog licensing fees; 

 change to a standardized garbage and recycling cart size of 240L and bi-weekly cart 

pick-up; and 

 change to business licensing requirements. 

 

Strategic Plan Goals 

☐ Responsibly Managed Growth 

☒ Strong Local Economy 

☒ Organizational Excellence 
 

☒ 
Demonstrated Environmental 

Leadership   

☐ 
Enhanced Culture & Community 

Health   
 

Equity/Diversity/Inclusivity Impacts and Strategy 

n/a 

 

Environmental Impacts 

n/a 

 

Governing Policies/Bylaws/Legislation or Agreements 

Budget 2025 

Business License Bylaw 

Responsible Pet Ownership Bylaw 

GP E 2.1 Program and Service Level Review Policy 

 

  

 



Community Engagement Strategy 

n/a 

 

Alternatives for Consideration 

Status quo and no changes made to service levels for the 2025 Budget. 

 

CAO Comments 

These service level changes are required to be consistent with the adjustments approved in 

the 2025 budget. 

 

Attachment(s) 

1. Appendix A – Services and Service Level Inventory Proposed Changes – November 19, 

2024 
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